

20 Se	ptem	ber	2022
-------	------	-----	------

Dear Budget Insurance family,

Our heartfelt appreciation for your kind generosity.

We were able to extend ourselves as the Khevna Foundation to two homes of safety in our community, one for abused and abandoned girls and the other for abused women with children.

Thank you for opening your hearts in this way. May great grace and favour be returned to your business and into the lives of your kind hearted staff.

Proverbs 19:17

¹⁷ When you give to the poor, it is like lending to the LORD, and the LORD will pay you back.

With love and prayers,

Pastors Lenny and Beverley Gengiah Khevna Foundation,

Cell: 0837878374







Thank You

BUDGET INSURANCE FAMILY

www.khevnafoundation.co.za

Hand over from Budget Insurance, Nisha Anthony to Khevna Foundation, Pastor Beverley Gengiah.







Thank You

BUDGET INSURANCE FAMILY

www.khevnafoundation.co.za

Hand over from Khevna Foundation, Pastor Beverley Gengiah to children's safe home, Cookie.